STATE EXPANSION SURVEY

Coaches:
If you have not completed the 10 question survey regarding the expansion of the state series, please do so by clicking on the link below:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W7DWHMW
 
After getting feedback from the IHSA, we have narrowed our focus to a potential expansion we believe the IHSA would support the following:
 
An increase to 96 entries in singles and doubles for the state tennis tournament finals – (32 more than our current 64):

· Both Class A and Class 2A would need to expand by the same method/amount.

· The IHSTCA Board is working with the state tennis tournament finals directors to map out what this expansion would look like logistically for one shared main site or two separate sites.
 

We have created a second survey and we are hoping to have more than 149 respondents this time around.  Some questions focus on your existing tournament experience, while others solicit your thoughts on a potential expansion to 96 entries.

 

Your responses will help shape the future of our state tournament and provide a direction for the IHSTCA Board.  It is important to have quantitative support for our member’s ideas as we work to navigate and improve the new two class state tennis tournament finals with the IHSA.

 

As an added incentive to participate in the survey we are giving away a new Wilson racket!

GETTING TO KNOW YOUR 

BOARD MEMBERS:

Tres Heimann – Elmhurst (York) HS

Tres has served as the girls’ head coach for the last 10 years and 9 years for the boys’ program at York High School.  Prior to becoming the head coach, he was their assistant for two years.  For the last six years Heimann has served as the high school’s Dean of Students.

In 2012, Coach Heimann was awarded the IHSTCA Girls’ Coach of the Year.  In January, 2013 he was elected to the IHSTCA board of directors.  

In 2016, Tres was elected and took over the officer position of Membership.  He is responsible for maintaining coaches’ information for the Century Club, Longevity Awards and for creating and maintaining the coaches’ directory.  This position requires many hours updating and renewing memberships.

The membership position is one of the most time consuming positions that a board member can hold.  Thank you Tres for the time and all that you do for the association!

*Image too large for upload to website…sorry Tres!*
“It is an absolute pleasure to work with such a wonderful group on the board who all want what’s best for High School Tennis in Illinois.”

-Tres Heimann
